
08/10/2020 

MRS Jodi Russell 
77 Central Road RD 
Avalon NSW 2107 
jodirussell00@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

We share the concerns of Anna and Michael Henry. The building proposed makes no 
consideration for the surrounding neighbors. The height and scale of the building is completely 
unacceptable and the loss of significant trees causing the loss of habitat for our local wildlife is 
offensive. This building project must be scaled down to fit in with the neighbors and 
environment. 
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